Lady Spartans Basketball
Ford Test Drive
Saturday, October 19th

The Lady Spartan Basketball team and Lebanon Ford has teamed up to offer the team a fundraiser and you a chance to test drive a new Ford at Waynesville High School on Saturday, October 19th between the hours of 8:30a.m and 2:30.
Every 15 minutes beginning at 8:30a.m 14 people will be able to test drive a new Ford car or truck.  The test drive will be three minutes are Waynesville.  After your test drive you will have a short exit interview to see what you thought of the new Ford cars.
Who is eligible to test drive:  Anyone 18 and over with a valid drivers’ license is eligible to drive.  Only one person per address on drivers’ license can participate.

Each player will be responsible to get 10 people to participate.  Let me know the times you want and AI will keep it updated on the Team website.
Example
Time			Driver			Phone			Player 
8:30 a.m. 		Tim Gabbard		513-897-1862		Abbey Search

Let me know as soon as possible to post drivers

Tim Gabbard
[bookmark: _GoBack]tgabbard@wayne-local.com

